«za PANHANDLE
ENGINEERING, INC.

www.panhandleengineering.com

March 22, 2019

Email - RECEIPT CONFIRMATION REQUESTED

Prospective Bidders

RE: Addendum No. #1
Tyndall Parkway Beautification Project
Callaway, Florida
PE File No. 26009

Bidders:

Please find attached Addendum to the Contract Documents for the above
referenced project.

Addendum No. #1 addresses the following:
1. Landscape companies are NO longer required to be FDOT certified.

All bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by signing and returning
it with their bid.

Sincerely,
Panhandle Engineering, Inc.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT:
BY: -

.I ; ' ,
Chris Forehand, PE -.D.. : 5 Z [
Vice President [ ' '

FOR:

civil engineers
environmental

land planning
roads + bridges
stormwater

water + wastewater

PANHANDLE ENGINEERING,INC
3005 Lynn Haven Parkway
Lynn Haven, FL 32444
P:850.763.5200
F:850.769.0730
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